
Rec’d 6/7/2018 
 
Hi Megan, 
  
I’m one of the auditors working on McLean County Unit School District No. 5’s audit this year. 
  
Last year we requested the McLean County Unit School District No. 5 Special Education Child Count 
Report from you, would you be able to provide us with the same report but for school year 2017-2018? 
Could you also confirm that the District submitted its child count data timely? 
  
Have a wonderful day! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Scott Pepmeyer 
  

 

 

Scott Pepmeyer, Associate  
Assurance Services, CliftonLarsonAllen LLP  

  Direct 309-495-6980  
scott.pepmeyer@CLAconnect.com  
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  Investment advisory services are offered through CliftonLarsonAllen 
Wealth Advisors, LLC, an SEC-registered investment advisor. 
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The information (including any attachments) contained in this document is confidential 
and is for the use only of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
should delete this message. Any distribution, disclosure, or copying of this message, or the 
taking of any action based on its contents is strictly prohibited. 

CliftonLarsonAllen LLP 

  

---------------------------- 

mailto:scott.pepmeyer@CLAconnect.com
http://www.claconnect.com/
http://www.claconnect.com/aboutus
http://www.nexia.com/


  
 


